
After the initial publication of the 2016 FFaIR Final Report, the HRRR 
developmental team disclosed to HMT that the HRRRv3 was not 
implemented before or during the experiment as was originally scheduled 
and communicated. Therefore, all references to the HRRRv3 in the report 
have been updated as ESRL HRRRv2 in light of this information.  A 
revision of the report was completed in November, 2016. 


